Mary Ellen Trimble

From: Alan Bawden <Alan.Bawden@rfs.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Friday, 31 July 2020 12:14 PM

To: Mary Ellen Trimble

Subject: FW: New Request for Advice - Gunnedah Waste Facility (SSD-8530563) (Gunnedah Shire)
Attachments: Request SEARS SSD TorrensRd REV C.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Good afternoon Mary Ellen

The NSW RFS has received and reviewed your correspondence below and attached document
The land is not mapped BFPL and not adjoining any un-managed bush fire hazard

The facility is located in Fire +Rescue response area for all structural and hazardous fires.

The NSW RFS has no objection and no requirements for the EIS. No further consultation is required as the
EIS and RTS phase of the SSD assessment.

Regards

Alan Bawden

Team Leader - Development Assessment and Planning

Planning and Environment Services (North)

NSW RURAL FIRE SERVICE

1/129 West High Street Coffs Harbour

Locked Bag 17 GRANVILLE NSW 2142

p 02 66910400 e pes@rfs.nsw.gov.au

www.rfs.nsw.gov.au www.facebook.com/nswrfs www.twitter.com/nswrfs
PREPARE.ACT.SURVIVE

From: Mary Ellen Trimble <Maryellen.Trimble@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Monday, 20 July 2020 4:50 PM

To: Records <Records@rfs.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: New Request for Advice - Gunnedah Waste Facility (SSD-8530563) (Gunnedah Shire)

Good Afternoon,

The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment has received a request for Secretary’s Environmental
Assessment Requirements (SEARs) for the Gunnedah Waste Facility. The proposed development is a State Significant
Development under the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979.

Please provide input into the SEARs for the proposal including details of any key issues and assessment
requirements by 3 August 2020.

The SEARs request can be viewed on the Department’s website at https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-
projects/project/38166. You are encouraged to create a login and submit your response via the Major Projects
website.

If you have any enquiries, please contact Mary Ellen Trimble on (02) 9274 6213 at
maryellen.trimble@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Regards




Mary Ellen Trimble
Para Planner

Industry Assessments | Department of Planning, Industry and Environment
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The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We acknowledge the traditional
custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging through thoughtful and collaborative approaches to our
work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing commitment to providing places in which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and
economically.



